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Interoffice Memorandum 
 

TO:  Mayor and City Council 
   

FROM:  B. Todd Glover, City Administrator 
   

DATE:  April 25, 2016 
   

SUBJECT:  Joint Study Session Date of Thursday, April 28, 2016 
 
A joint study session of the North Augusta City Council and the Planning Commission of the City 

of North Augusta has been scheduled for Thursday, April 28, 2016, at 6:30 p.m. in the Palmetto Terrace 
located at 100 Georgia Avenue on the fourth floor. 

 
The following are among the topics for discussion and review: 

 
Amendments to the Georgia Avenue Overlay District 
If time permits, other general discussion 
 
This study session is open to the public; Public comment will be had at the beginning of the 

meeting limited solely to the Georgia Avenue Overlay District Code. 
  
The meeting is intended to be a work session between City Council and Planning Commission. No 

formal action will be taken at such meeting.   
 
In the event that any formal action is to be taken, it will be done at a regular meeting of City 

Council with public input at the City Council meeting. 
 

 


